
Dear Michael,

On behalf of Colleen and Phil Brannigan we have reviewed the latest documents in relation to Mod2022/0439. 
We have looked at the proposed planting schedule for the carport roof at 24 Carlton St, Freshwater. As we 
requested the planting be kept below 600mm, in order to retain the ocean views from number 26, we ask that 
two of the plants be removed from the list/planting schedule. This is the Kunzea ambigua, that grows 2-3m and 
the Indigofera australis that grows to 2m as these could definitely block the views, which are the primary views 
from 26 Carlton Street.

Regards

Sheralee

Sheralee Hogan B.Sc(Arch) B.(Arch) U.Syd
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